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ENFORCEMENT — KOOMEY UNIT / BOP CONTROL AS-BUILT DRAWINGS — OPGGSA SCHEDULE 3, CLAUSE
9(2)(d) AND (f)

Thank you for your updated responses to NOPSA Recommendation and Follow-up List arising from the
planned inspection of the Nan Hai VI conducted from 9 to 12 August 2011, received by NOPSEMAon 9
March 2012.

During this inspection the following recommendation was made:

Recommendation 595-10a
Koomey Unit / BOP Control Drawings — As Built:
Review the findings made in the Inspection Report, Section 6.2.8.

e Ensure a legible as-built drawing set is made available at the facility for the Koomey unit and BOP
control system (including hydraulic, electric and pneumatic schematics/drawings).

Note: Selected panel to BOP control loops will be used to verify the as-built drawings.

During the facility inspection conducted from 6 to 9 March 2012, it was noted that the above
recommendation was still ‘work in progress’. With respect to recommendation no. 595-10a, your
response to effectively close out this recommendation by March 2012 has been noted.

You are reminded that under clause (9)(2)(d) and (f) of Schedule 3 of the Offshore Petroleum and
Greenhouse Gas Storage Act 2006, Maersk Drilling Australia Pty Ltd is required to take all reasonably
practical steps to implement and maintain systems of work at the facility that are safe and to also to
provide members of the workforce with the information necessary for them to carry out their activities
in a manner that does not affect the safety of persons at the facility.

Considering Maersk’s previous commitments to close out this recommendation | request that you
provide documented evidence that the above recommendation is effectively addressed and closed out
by 16 July 2012.
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Please note that this letter constitutes an enforcement action under NOPSEMA’s Enforcement
Management Model and therefore will be taken into consideration when determining any future

enforcement action for similar contraventions.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact OHS Inspector -
B o (08) 6188 8751 or alternatively contact me on (08) 6188 8720.

Lead OHS Inspector

16 March 2012






